
Police Updates 
   

As most of you already know Erin Hills 
Golf Course, located in Hartford, will 
be hosting the 2017 US Open during 
the week of June 12-18th. Due to the 
close proximity and vast amount of 
people planning to attend this event, 
the Chenequa Police Department 
would like to remind residents to 
travel safely on the roadways. A 
passenger drop-off zone will be set up 
at Erin School, which is located on 
Hwy O in Hartford. The school is 
about a 10-minute walk from the 
course.  
 

No parking will be allowed at the 
school. Hwy 83 will not have 
access to the Erin Hills Golf 
Course or any associated events. 
 

With Chenequa having many privately 
owned roads and long drives, if you see 
anything that is out of the ordinary 
especially during this time, please call 
us at: 

262-367-2145 
 

To speak with an On Duty Officer after 
regular business hours. Please call 
dispatch at: 

262-367-2600 
 

For more information on the event, 
please visit: 

erinhills.com/2017-us-open/  
 
 

Forestry Updates 
   

This summer while you’re out enjoying the beautiful 
weather, you may find yourself inquiring about the trees and 
shrubbery around your property. Whether you’re concerned 
about the health and aesthetics or just want a non-bias 
forestry opinion. The Village of Chenequa has a full time 
Forester on staff who would love to visit your property, and 
answer whatever questions you may have. 

 
Cody Lincoln,  
Forester/Director of Public Works 

Village Updates 
   

Due to Memorial Day, Garbage 
collection will be delayed by one day. 

 

Garbage will be collected on 
Saturday, June 3rd  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Village of Chenequa

 

 

With the warmer weather quickly approaching, so is grilling and 

picnic season. On the behalf of Waukesha County, please keep in 

mind the importance of recycling correctly! 

 
For any questions or concerns 

 Please visit the waukeshacounty.gov/recycling or call 262-896-8300 
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